
 

Welcome back to a new school year! My name is Matilynn Jensen 
(Mrs. Jensen) and I will be your child’s teacher this year. I am so 
happy to welcome you to our classroom! Second grade is a very 
busy year filled with lots of fun and exciting learning opportunities. I 
am very excited about what is in store for your child this year, and I 
look forward to working with you as well.  
 
I graduated from Iowa State University (GO STATE!) with 
endorsements in reading and English language arts. I live in Boone 
with my husband and our cat Periwinkle, and our dog Juniper. In my 
free time, I love to read and listen to Taylor Swift! 
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I look forward to a fun-filled year with your child. I have many 
exciting things planned and can’t wait to get started. If you have 
any questions please feel free to contact me! Together, let’s make 
this the best school year ever! 
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